



Be Safe Be Respectful Be Resilient and Strong Be Your Best

Phone - 91943700 Email - cablebeach.ps@education.wa.edu.au

NEWSLETTER

11th March 2022

TERM 1, ISSUE 3



CATCH UP WITH MR. GUY

School has certainly looked and felt different since our mask wearing mandate was introduced last Thursday. It has been pleasing to see the way our whole school community has supported this protocol and the students from Year 3-6 have taken it in their stride and adapted perfectly to the change. COVID protocols are still the main topic of the day as Broome prepares for the onset of higher caseloads. As a school, we are guided by the Department who are guided by the Chief Health Officer, and we will continue to implement all recommendations regarding the safety of our students, staff and wider community. We know that COVID will have an impact on our whole school population and we will do all to ensure we are supporting those affected. This includes providing educational access for our students through online and hard copy sources if they need to isolate at any time. These home learning provisions will be in place for those students who need to isolate due to being directly impacted by the virus. It is important that we continue to communicate between school and families during this difficult time and please don't hesitate in letting the school know if your family has been directly linked to any positive cases. Your support in this area is greatly appreciated.

Thursday the 24th of February saw our students participate in this year's Aqua Spectacular. This event is the perfect blend of competitive swimming coupled with inclusive and fun activities that keep students engaged all day. With swimming lessons happening in the previous fortnight, we had some outstanding performances from our students and we look forward to pitting ourselves against the best in Broome on Friday the 25th March at BRAC. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the parents who attended the event and those who volunteered throughout the day. I would also like to recognise the efforts of our amazing P&C who provided lunch for our athletes.

International Women's Day was celebrated on Tuesday the 8th of March with the theme of #Break the Bias. As a school and department we are blessed to have a staffing profile where women are strongly represented. These women have critical leadership roles in education and shape the future of our communities with the work they do with children on a daily basis. As well as this, they act as strong role models for the students in their care



and are advocates of gender equality. I would like to take the opportunity to recognise the incredible women of Cable Beach Primary School and thank them for all they do for the students in our care.

Last Friday was our first 'virtual' assembly that we shared with classrooms and parents online. By all accounts this mode of presentation was a great success and we look forward to continuing to provide these for parents through links on Seesaw. Next week (18th March) will see our Seesaw first classroom performance from Room 12 and we look forward to seeing what they bring to this new format.

Finally, I would like to invite parents to join our Parents and Citizens Association. This passionate group of people provide critical support to our school and our students by providing extra funds to enhance learning outcomes and a Canteen that provides healthy and affordable food for our school community. On Monday the 28th of March we will be holding our AGM and I encourage you to get involved at any level that you can. If you would like more information or you are keen to join us, please register your interest with our P&C at cbpspc@hotmail.com.

Talk soon Guy Hayward Principal













Cable Beach Primary School WA Premier's Excellence in Aboriginal Education Award 2019











REMINDER FOR YOUR CALENDAR

Wednesday 16th March	Swimming Training—Interschool participants
Friday 18th March	♦ Virtual Assembly—Birndany Room 12
Wednesday 23rd March	Swimming Training—Interschool participants
Friday 25th March	◆ Interschool swimming carnival
Tues 26th March to Fri 1st April	◆ Year 6 Day Camp



PBS BEHAVIOUR FOCUS TERM 1

Term 1	Expected Behaviour
Week 1	Be Resilient and Strong - Think before you act
Week 2	Be Safe - Walk in and around buildings, verandas and footpaths
Week 3	Be Respectful – Be kind
Week 4	Be Your Best – Use your manners
Week 5	Be Resilient and Strong – Manage your emotions
Week 6	Be Safe – Keep hands, feet and objects to yourself
Week 7	Be Respectful – Keep your words respectful
Week 8	Be Your Best – Own your behaviour
Week 9	Be Resilient and Strong – Ask for help if you need it
Week 10	Be Safe – Use equipment the way it is meant to be used and tidy up after yourself



Be Safe Be Respectful Be Resilient and Strong Be Your Best





SAVE THE DATE

AGM 28th MARCH 2022

The Meeting will be via Zoom, email the P&C for log in details.

cbpspc@hotmail.com



2022 START OF KINDY

















Maths News



This term in maths we have been learning lots! I mean do you know how to add and subtract decimals, or do you know what a prime or composite number is? Prime and Composite numbers A prime number is a number that only has two factors one and itself like 2, 3, 5, 7 and 13 the opposite of a prime

number is a composite number which has three or more factors like 14 it has 2,7,1 and 14 as it's factors.

Decimals

A decimal is a number less than 1 in other words a decimal is just like a whole split into equal pieces just like a fraction.

By: Hamish, Jakai and Callum (Birndany Nyirrwa)







Understanding Decimals

We used playdough to help us visualise whole numbers, tenths and hundredths.



